
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary  
Wednesday 22nd May  

Reception and year 1 Puppet show 

Thursday 23rd May 
2.45pm Multi Dance Presentation to 

parents  

Friday 24th May 
Reception Cinderella Ball 

School Disco 

4-5pm EYFS 

5.15-6.15 KS1 

End of half term  

Monday 3rd June 
Back to school 

Thursday 13th June 
9.30-10.30am Nursery and Main school 

open day. 

6-7pm Nursery and Main school open 

evening 

Monday 17th June 
New Reception children Teddy Bear picnic 

3.45-4.30pm 

Wednesday 19th June 
Year 1 School  Trip 

More info to follow 

Friday 21st June  
Reception School Trip 

More info to follow 

Wednesday 26th June 
Reception and Nursery Sports Day from 12pm 

Thursday 27th June 
Years 1 and 2 Sports Day from 12pm 

Friday 5th July 
Summer Fair 

Tuesday 9th July 
Year 2 School trip 

Tuesday 16th July 
Year 2 Leaver’s service 11am St Nicholas 

Church followed by leaver’s BBQ lunch 

Friday 19th July 
End of term 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-89.55% 

Ruby Class- 87.14%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond- 87.1%  

Sapphire-93.46% 

Emerald Class- 86.92% 

Topaz Class-94.21% 

 

A letter and pack has been sent to our families 

that attend Gemstones club, please read, sign 

and return this paperwork. 

 

The Headteacher’s award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Amy and Skyler  

Year 1: Delilah and Harper 

Year 2: Jared and Ella-Rose  

 Staff: Miss Baynton 

Well done! 

Sponsored Walk 

Thank you to all of our families that 

attended and supported our event today.  

Well done to James for the most 

sponsorship raised. 

Well done to Noah and Myah the second 

most sponsorship raised. 

Well done to Harry and Rosie the third 

most sponsorship raised. 
Well done to Miss Watts for all of her hard work 

organising such a fun event. 

Total raised £2616.72 

Remember to purchase your child’s disco ticket for 

next week.  

 


